
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please silence all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 

Visitor WIFI information:  Network: PBCGuest ~ Password: Visitor365 
 

June 15, 2025 
 
 

 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Hymn: 636, Revive Us Again 

Hymn: 295, Calvary Covers It All 

Missions Minute 

Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 467, The Steps of a Good Man 

Testimony in Song: Leif Hammarlund 

Message: Pastor Ramler 

Closing Hymn 

Prayer 
 
 

 

     
 

Sun 6/15                            Father’s Day-No Evening Service 

Tue 6/17             9:00 am  Ladies’ trip to PA 

Tue 6/17             7:00 pm  Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship  

Wed 6/18          7:00 pm    Prayer Meeting;  

                                           Kid’s Club & Youth Group 

Sat 6/21              8:00 am  Work Day 

 

 
 
 

Sun 6/22                             Missionary Sergio Zamora (SS, PM) 
Sun 6/22            2:00 pm  Citizens Nursing Home 

Sun 6/22            7:00 pm   VBS Collating 

Wed 6/25           7:00 pm   VBS Canvassing  

Sun 6/29                           Fifth Sunday Fellowship 

Tue 7/1             12:30 pm  Grandma’s Friends Bible Study  

Sat 7/5                5:30 pm  FCA/PBC Volleyball 

Sun 7/6               2:00 pm  Citizens Nursing Home 

7/7-7/11                             Vacation Bible School 

Announcements. 

Happy Father’s Day! We appreciate all our fathers and the 

sacrifices you have made for your families. Please pick up a gift for 

you in the lobby. 
 

Prayer time: All are invited to meet for prayer on Sunday mornings 

at 9:00 AM in the room next to the auditorium.  
 

Ladies' Trip to Lititz, PA: Ladies are invited to join us for a trip to 

Lititz, PA, on Tuesday, June 17, to visit Kathy Gerard. We will leave 

the church at 9:00 am, eat lunch at Knight and Day Diner, enjoy 

dessert/fellowship at Kathy's house, and be back to the church by 

6:00 pm.  Please sign up in the foyer if you are interested in 

attending, driving, and/or need a ride. If you have any questions, 

please see Debbie Jackson or Jean Salsi. 
 

Canvassing for VBS: On Wednesday June 25th we will be 

canvassing in place of the Wednesday services.  
 

Fifth Sunday Fellowship for June: Please indicate on the sign-up 

sheet in the foyer if you plan to attend. 
 

VBS: VBS is approaching! July 7-11. The theme this year is “On 

track with our powerful God.” If anyone would like to help, please 

see Carol Black. As we are spring cleaning this season, please keep 

VBS in mind. We will take any gently used or new items for the 

VBS store - particularly racing themed items. Please place items in 

the box by the back table in the auditorium. 
 

VBS: There's a sign-up sheet for VBS food donations. We appreciate 

your help. Donations can be placed on back table or in the kitchen. 

Please label them VBS. Any questions ask Elaine or Bonnie H. 
 

Summer Kid’s Program: On Wednesday evenings beginning June 

4, we will be having a children’s program from 7-8 pm for ages 4 

through 6th grade.  This program is run by Drew Koffman and is 

called the Wednesday Night Kid’s Bible Club: Patriarchs. 

 

Happy Birthday 

 

June 15 Deborah Jackson                              June 15 Sharon Runkles 

June 16 Laura Miller                                     June 17 Emily Wade 

June 24 Valerie George 

Happy Anniversary 

 

June 17 James & Karen Harrell       June 22 David & Hillary Young 

       

                     

June 15 June 22 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Scott 

Annor 

R & H Wade 

Beginners – C. Briggs N. Pryor & 

Jonathan Annor 

J Scott 

N Pryor 

Toddlers** - C. Black Cairna Franca A.  

Nursery*   

Sunday School LaDora R. Elaine W. 

Morning Worship Cheryl C. 

Andie R. 

Elaine W. 

Terri W. 

Evening Service Rita B. 

Ezekiel V. 

Jill B. 

Becky B. 

Wednesday Jill B. Volunteer Needed 

* Coordinator – Joy Ramler; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)       

 

Cherian-South India Baptist Bible College and Seminary – 

We are thrilled to report that 139 young men and women 

graduated at our 39th Commencement Ceremony on March 10. 

From March through June, our faculty and students are actively 

engaged in various ministries, including Vacation Bible 

Schools, youth camps, and church planting initiatives. We 

recently sent five more graduates to start churches in new 

locations. Church planting continues to grow more challenging. 

Last month, five women and thirteen men were arrested during 

a prayer meeting, falsely accused of illegal conversions. Please 

pray for their release and God’s protection over their families 

and fellow believers. Despite these trials, from January to 

March, we have had many professions of faith. Please pray for 

additional financial support for general monthly support, 

campus roadwork, church buildings, and pastoral support.  

 
 

 

 
 This Week Year-to-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving                                       $7,098.00           $427,003.72 

Tithes & Budget Needs $9,125.12 $447,130.65 

Faith Promise Giving   $705.00 $34,457.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs $730.77 $35,807.69 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sunday School      83                       Sunday Morning  145 

Sunday Evening      51 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for June 8, 2025 

Stewardship Report for June 8, 2025 

Special Coming Events 


